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22nd July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly* 

Wednesday 24th July at 9.15am in the School Hall 
 
The children have been preparing a lovely assembly and we want it to run as 
smoothly as possible.   
 
We are expecting a big turnout for this assembly so please remember that the 
hall gets very hot and stuffy, even on a normal day.   
 
It would be lovely if extended family and friends could come and they would be 
very welcome, however, space is very limited in the hall so come prepared to 
stand.  Please be considerate and ensure that those who need a seat have one. 
 
 
Please bring a drink if necessary.   
 
All buggies and prams must be parked outside.   
 
All small children must be on the lap of a parent.  

 
 

We have watched the children grow into lovely young 
people and we are excited to hear about their  

future endeavours. 
 

Please support the children as they say their final goodbyes 
to Windmill Hill Primary School. 

 
*tissues will be provided 

 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Goodbye and Hello 
We will also be saying goodbye to Phil and Tony, our lovely Site Manager and Caretaker as 
they are retiring.  We will miss them both very much.  Enjoy your retirement boys! 
 
However, we are saying ‘Hello’ to Ian Lomas, our new Premises Manager.  If you see Ian 
around school, please say hello. 
 

Summer Holidays 
The last day of term is Thursday 25th July.  School will finish at 1.30pm.  
 
School reopens on Thursday 5th September; however, the office is open on Wednesday 4th 
September for uniform sales.  The uniform shop will not be open on Thursday 5th 
September. 
 
All uniform orders already received, are now ready for collection. 
 

School Dinners 
Any arrears which have not been paid before we break up will be carried over to next year.  
No school dinners can be given until all arrears are paid. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
When we return in September, the first celebration assembly will be on Friday 13th 
September.   
 
Finally, may I wish everyone a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all back at 
school on Thursday 5th September. 
 
Thank you for all your support throughout the year. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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